
Reproduced from the Unclassified I Declassified Holdings of the National Archives 

COMMITTEES: 

ENERGY 

~... !f;2:!~~~~7?! Rt:preseIlt~~~:~~ J~:;~R::: :V~:S:~;TORICAL 
~ RESOURCES 

. '",~~::. __ JERRY YOST 0 DISTRICT 7 0 GREGG COUNTY· LONGVIEW, TEXAS ___________ --, 

October 16, 1986 

John Shad 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Comm. 
500 N. Capitol St. 
Washington, D.C. 20549 

Dear Mr. Shad: 

I am in receipt of a letter from Mr. T. Boone Pickens, Jr. 
calling my attention to a proposed rule change brought on 
by the New York Stock Exchange. Their desire to tinker 
with the one-share, one-vote standard concerns me greatly. 
Please accept this letter as a request for full public 
hearings to be held on this proposal. 

Your positive action with respect to this request will be 
appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

~)/1.,., (-,(,?r­
/-Jer~ fi~st 
J 

cc: Honorable Jim Chapman 
Honorable Ralph Hall 
Honorable Phil Gramm 
Honorable Lloyd Bentsen 
Mr. T. Boone Pickens, Jr. 

DISTRICT OFFICE: P.O. BOX 3306: LONGVIEW 75606: 214/297-8488: ELIZABETH MURPHY - LEGISLATIVE ASSISTANT 


